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Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

News this week
4th Class visited local secondary school, Larkin College on Wednesday for a session of rock climbing! They had a great time and showed real determination and perseverance to get all the way to the top! They have another session next week. Our thanks to Larkin College for the invite.

Assembly – Children’s Rights
5th Class led our assembly on Monday morning this week. They shared with us their learning about the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child. We found out that there is a whole list of children’s rights. 5th Class explained a number of these rights to us, including the right to an education, the right to speak our own language, the right to be safe and protected and the right to play. They also made posters with lots more information – they are on display in the school hall if you’d like to see them! We hope to do lots more work around children’s rights in the school over the coming months.

Registrations for 2016/2017
Thanks to those who have called into the office this week to register their child for Junior Infants in September 2016. Registration continues – if you haven’t completed a form, do drop in to Liz and pick one up so you don’t miss out!

Attendance and Punctuality
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance was much better this week – well done everyone! Miss Todd’s Class wins our attendance cup with a fabulous 98%!
Classes for Parents this term
We have a range of classes for parents and carers running this term. As always, Claire Shortall, our Home-School-Community Liaison Teacher is the source of all information on them – so do drop in and ask for more information if you’re interested. We have…

Operation Transformation
This group meets on Mondays for a Boxercise class from 10.00 to 11.00 a.m. in Mount Carmel Secondary School. They meet again on Fridays at 9.30 a.m. for a personal fitness/diet progress review and a 3-5km walk. 
Cooking
Our cookery class meets every Tuesday morning at 9.30 a.m. in Mount Carmel

Relaxation – Knitting and Art
On Wednesdays, there’s a relaxation group with knitting and art. They meet in the Parents’ Room from 9.15-10.30 a.m. and also enjoy visits to local art galleries.

English Language Class
If you’d like to learn English in a relaxed and supportive setting, join our English class every Thursday morning from 9.30 – 11 a.m. at Mount Carmel. 

Story Sacks
This group meets on Thursdays at 12pm in the Parents’ Room.

Wishing you all a happy weekend!

Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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